
From: Gordon Becker
Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 10:18 AM 
To: Islands2050; Gordon Becker 
Subject: STOP THE OVER REACH 
 
The island trust should stick to their original mandate and not try to interfere with areas that are clearly 
other government responsibilities.  
You are not listing to the people that you are supposed to represent.  
Stop the raid on our pocket book to pay for things that are outside your mandate.  
I live on Mayne and am very disturbed that you are NOT LISTING to us whom you are supposed to 
represent.  
STOP THE OVERREACH  
Gordon  


